Office of Superintendent of Schools September 28, 2000
Board Meeting of October 11, 2000

Personnel Management and Services
Nelson E. Diaz, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR AUTHORIZATION TO ENTER INTO AGREEMENT FOR
CONSENT TO ASSIGNMENT OF CONTRACT WITH HIP HEALTH PLAN
OF FLORIDA

HIP Health Plan of Florida, which is currently under Administrative Supervision by the State
of Florida, Department of Insurance, has forwarded a letter to staff regarding the
assignment of its contract with the Board o a new owner.

All aspects of the pending buyout of HIP Health Plan of Florida, Inc. are being reviewed,
including the requirements that the Board enter into an agreement for assignment of the
contract. A full agenda item will be forward to the Board prior to the Board meeting.
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